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Parking Lot Replacement Project as of Sep 24th 

 

On Monday, September 16th, the 

Project Management Team (PMT) 

met with a representative from Star 

Paving, and after some discussion 

they signed their Contract Proposal.  

  

The official start date is Monday, Oct 

14th. There is a certain amount of 

prep work that has to be completed 

before the paving can actually begin. 

In fact, they are starting on concrete 

work tomorrow (Wednesday) — 

curbs and gutters. 

  

Per our agreement with Share Your Care (SYC), the church will be open during normal 

business hours. But parking will be limited with preference given to SYC’s clients. Park in 

the street, if possible, since there will be trucks and other large machines moving about. 



  

The work will proceed in an organized fashion, combining sidewalk concrete work, 

curbing, and the asphalt-laying processes. They will be starting from the east end of the 

parking lot and working their way to the west entrance, then finally going north to the 

dumpster. 

  

There will be new 2-inch asphalt laid all around, as well as new sidewalks and curbing. 

And three new ADA-compliant concrete wheelchair ramps. 

  

While this project is active, the PMT will provide weekly updates. 
 

The PMT - Mike Bushma, Chuck Roth, Bill Shanklin 

The Capital Campaign Committee -- Betty, Elaine, Leah, Pat, Denise, Sue, and Bob  
 

  

 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain. Psalm 127:1  

Thank you for your support! 
 

Rio Rancho Presbyterian Church 

505.892.6664 

capital@rioranchopresbyterianchurch.org   
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